
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hello, I’m Miss Carroll and I come 
into Bishop Ullathorne to help 
pupils.  Here’s some advice to 
help you if you become worried 
while at school. 

If you have tried all of these 
things and you still feel worried 
about school, talk to Mrs Salter 
in the Hut and she can arrange 
some time for you to talk to me 

when I come into school on 
Thursday mornings. 



 


